
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

Goulden house has recently seen an increase in noise disturbances on site and a number of these noise disturbances 

pertained to building works being undertaken, where works have been undertaken outside of the permitted times 

which are as follows: 

8.30 am and 6 pm (Monday – Friday) 

9.00 am and 12 noon (Saturday) 

Please adhere to the above-mentioned timings and by doing so, this will both reduce the impact these unacceptable 

noise disturbances are having on other residents, and the financial costs to Goulden House residents to cover the 

costs for Wandsworth Borough Council Emergency Out of Hours attendance to site. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
 
Annie Gleeson, MSc 
Estate Manager 


